
It has been such a lovely week at school: the
children have been showing me their
wonderful work; the staff have been

discussing the children’s excellent attitudes
in the staff room and Mrs Hale and Mrs

Banning got the fire pit out in forest schools.
Next week, half of the school are off to the
O2 and the other half will be treated to a
range of activities to celebrate all things

music. Have a lovely weekend.  

Diego, Hudson, Harry,
Charlotte S and Miss

Mitchell.

18/01/24 - Young Voices at the O2 
24/01/24 - Eagle Class Indoor Athletics 
31/01/24 - Puffin Class Castle Day
31/01/24 - Swift Class Indoor Athletics

willowy
(Adj. tall, slender

and graceful)

Attendance
Well done to Robin, Year 2

and Year 5 for 100%
attendance this week.
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Upcoming dates:

Kingfishers

Head Teacher
Awards

Charlotte J, Jasmine,
Isabella, Leah, Stanley D,

Evie-Rose and Myla B.
Well done for all of your

hard work.

This week's learning focus:
Robin - Writing about the moon 
Puffin - Castle setting descriptions
Swift - Writing Kennings poems
Eagle - Writing instructions for a Rube
Goldberg machine

What's happening at Great Sampford? 

Word of the
Week


